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North Liberty Youth Council 
Website: 
httgs://northlibertY.iowa.org/residents/north­
liberty..:,Y.outh-cou ncil/ 
Email: 
.mjames@northlibertyiowa.org, 
lnstagram: 
httgs ://www. i nstagram. com/ n lyo uthcou nc i l? 
jgsh=MXhmd203eTBldzF5cA== 

Pizza and Politicians 
The Pizza and Politicians program 
provided the opportunity for 
people to ask local politicians 
(including two Youth Councilors!) 
questions while eating pizza! The 
two councilors that went to 
represent the NL YC were Anaya 
Patil and Olivia Roling. 
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Group Volunteer at North Liberty 

Food Pantry 

Recently, a group of 6 youth 
councilors (one missing from the 
picture) teamed up to help out at 
the North Liberty Food Pantry. 
They provided assistance in 
restocking and sorting shelves, 
unloading good, and packing 
items. The trip was very 
successful, and we are likely to 
plan future visits. 

LOCATED AT: LIBERTY HIGH SCHOOL, 
CLEAR CREEK AMANA HIGH SCHOOL, 
AND THE NORTH LIBERTY REC CENTER 

SCHOOL 
SUPPLIES 

DRIVE 

Donate your extra school supplies to 

teachers and students who need them! 

December 2nd - 18th 

Sponaorod by the North Liberty Youth Council 
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